




From: Joanne Aoake <jaoake31@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, 04 December 2019 5:17 
To: Michelle Staines-Hawthorne <MStaines-Hawthorne@mpdc.govt.nz> 
Subject: Re: Return of electoral donations & expenses 

 

 
ATTENTION! This e-mail originates from outside of the council. Do not open attachments or 
click links unless you are sure this e-mail comes from a known sender and you know the 
content is safe.  

 
 
Kia ora the following are the address required: 

Bruce Efford 723 SHW25, Tapu camp, Thames coast. 

Smith whanau SHW 29, RD3, Matamata 

SWAPS Rawhiti Ave, Matamata 3400 

Na 

Joanne 

 

 

On Wed, 4 Dec 2019, 3:25 PM Michelle Staines-Hawthorne, <MStaines-

Hawthorne@mpdc.govt.nz> wrote: 

Kia ora Joanne, 

  

I’m just following up on the electoral returns. Your return shows she received three donations 

– by law the return needs to state the donor’s name and address. The donor’s address is 

missing.  

  

Could you please amend your electoral return and get this back to me prior to Friday 13 

December? 

  

Kind regards,  

Michelle 
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